
Notice of a proposal to take a Key Decision  

without it having been on the forward plan for 28 clear days 

 

To Chairman of Corporate Policy and Scrutiny Committee 

 

This is to formally notify you that it is proposed to take the following decision: 

Adult Social Care – Proposal for Domiciliary Care Providers  
 
The decision relates a proposal to agree that the Council will put temporary 
arrangements so that domiciliary care providers are paid even if they don’t provide 
care – but only if the reason for this is a result of staff having to isolate. 
 
It also proposes to pay for care where a carer arranged by a recipient of direct 
payments is unable to provide care.  
 
These will result in a cost to the council where service users currently pay some or 
all of the cost of their care – because we are unable to charge service users for 
care not delivered. 
 
The decision asks for £2.5m the allocated to meet the costs. 

 

It is proposed that the decision will be taken by: 

Cllr Bentley or Cllr Spence 
 

The decision is considered to be urgent because: 

The reason for the decision being urgent is that we need to put arrangements to 
spend the money quickly in order to respond to the ‘pingdemic’ and reassure 
providers.   

 

It is proposed that the decision will be taken not less than five clear days from the date this 

notice was given to you.  A copy of this notice will be placed on the Council’s website. 

If you would like more information about this matter please contact the decision maker or the 

person named below: 

Emma Tombs, Democratic Services Manager 

Notice given by 

Paul Turner 

Director, Legal and Assurance and Proper Officer for this purpose 

Date of notice:  

30.07.2021 

 


